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STANDING COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT AND PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

Our ref: A1023552 Petition No. 064 

22 May 2023 

Melissa Harrison 
President 
Free the Hounds 
PO Box 3243 
Success WA 6164 By email: president@freethehounds.com.au

Dear Ms Harrison  

Petition No. 064 - Ban Greyhound Racing in WA 

Your letter of 10 May 2023 was considered by the Committee at its meeting on 17 May 2023. 

The Committee resolved not to reopen Petition No. 064.  

The deliberations of the Committee in considering the petition are privileged and confidential. 

Yours sincerely 

Hon Peter Foster MLC 
Chair 


